
Thursday, March 1, 2018 
 
Happy Birthday to Wyatt Knoke today. 
 
Good luck Lady Cardinals in the first round of the state tournament! 
 
The LAEM Lady Cardinals have qualified for the state class B tournament Thursday through 
Saturday.  The Cards play their first game on Thursday at 1:00 PM in Minot.  If we win that 
game, we will be dismissing school on Friday, March 2nd at 1:20 PM, with busses running at that 
time.  The Cards would play at 6:30 PM on Friday evening.  Another Instant Alert will be sent 
following the game on Thursday. 
 
Reminder that Easter Bunny sales are due March 1st. 
 
Cabin Fever – March 5-9 
Let’s have some fun with a week of Dress-Up to SHAKE our Cabin Fever!! 
Monday: Been Farmin Long? 
Tuesday: Some beach…somewhere… 
Wednesday: My alarm didn’t go off…so this is what I look like when I get up 
Thursday: What’s your favorite Board Game? 
Friday: Strike a pose…a couch potato pose… 
 
 
BREAKFAST & LUNCH 
Today: 

• turkey gravy, mashed potatoes, squash, dinner rolls, salad & sauce 
Friday: 

• Breakfast-yogurt, toast, juice & sauce 
• Lunch-cheese pizza, green beans, salad & fruit 
 

THIS WEEKS ACTIVITIES 
Thursday: 

Games: 
• GBB State @ Minot vs Thompson 1:00 

 
Friday: 

Games: 
• GBB State @ Minot 

 
Saturday: 

Games: 
• GBB State @ Minot 

 
NEXT WEEKS ACTIVITIES 
Monday: 

• Shooting Sports 3:30-4:30 
• Track Starts 
• 3rd & 4th Grade Volleyball Starts 
Games: 
• BBB Regionals @ Devils Lake vs New Rockford/Sheyenne 7:30 

 
Tuesday: 

• Homework Club 3:30-5:30 
Games: 
• BBB Regionals @ Devils Lake 

 



Wednesday: 
• Early Out 1:30 

 
Thursday: 

Games: 
• BBB Regionals @ Devils Lake 

 
Friday: 

• Market Place for Kids @ Devils Lake 4th- 7th Grade 
• Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30-9:30 

 
If you are interested in going out for track or golf, please sign up in the office. Track will start on 
Monday, March 5th with a meeting and practice to follow. All physicals are needed by this 
time.  
 
Any girls in grades 7-9 interested in finding out more about or attending the "Expanding Your 
Horizons" Conference at NDSU on April 7, please see Mrs. Henry. 
 

Have a great day!! 


